UNC Retired Faculty and Professionals Association Reservation for April 8, 2024, Meeting

(Please mail no later than Wednesday, March 27)

We hope you will join us for the RFPA luncheon meeting on Monday, April 8, from 12:00 noon to 2:00 at the Friday Center.

Our topic will be "Living a Life I Love in Retirement." Our speaker will be Professor Emeritus Jane D. Brown. We hope you will join us for a good lunch, an engaging speaker, and stimulating conversations with your friends and colleagues. Spouses and guests are also welcome.

Please print and complete this form, and mail it with your check to
Retired Faculty and Professionals Association
The Friday Center
Campus Box 1020
Chapel Hill, NC 27599-1020